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To Whom It May Concern,

The Oregon Springfield Lions Foundation (herein referred to as OSLF) was recognized by I.R.S. as a
501(c)3 on August 9, 2019. The operating calendar year for OSLF is from July 1st through June 30th.
Scheduled fundraisers for OSLF were slated to include a Mother's Day Plant Sale (April 2020) and
Golf Tournament (June 2020). Both of these events were canceled due to COVID-19. Application in
order to create checking accounts with a local bank, Umpqua Bank, was started on 02/04/20 but
because of a change in Treasurer's startup funds were not deposited and checking accounts created until
July 2020. For these reasons financial activity for the tax year of 2019/2020 was not existent/
accomplished.

Dale F. Howard
Second Year Vice President OSLF


